
CEDAR HILL PAC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE NEEDS 

A great big thank you to all the parents that have joined the PAC meetings this year. We are losing a few 

PAC executive committee members for next year as their children are moving into Grade 9. We will be 

looking for a parent to take over the President, Vice President, and Treasurer roles. These roles require 

regularly attending monthly meetings and only a few hours a month. Please join in the meeting in 

September to find out more. Thank you to Nicole Linuzzi, Joy Wickens, and Rebecca Jamin for all that 

you have done to make the 2017/2018 school year a success. 

PRESIDENT: Open VICE PRESIDENT: Open TREASURER: Open 

SECRETARY: Catherine Dubois MEMBERS AT LARGE: Tara Poilievre, Erica East 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CEDAR HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL 

“END OF THE YEAR” 

NEWSLETTER 

Who is your PAC? You You’re the PAC   

All parents and guardians of Cedar Hill Middle School children are the PAC.  

You have a voice in what the PAC does, how it raises its money and how it spends it. 

What does your voice say? 

Next Meeting: September 11, 2018 -7:00pm-Cedar Hill School Library 

 

“Breakfast Club” 

PAC was happy to support breakfast club this year. Joy Wickens was 

the coordinator and made sure things were always running 

smoothly. We had many valuable volunteers (this is the only way 

we can run this program) and this made it a success.  

Thank you to parents who helped out with donations of honey, and 

tea, everything helps, and thank you to Cobbs (Shelbourne Plaza) 

for donating bread. We will continue being open until the end of 

the year and will be serving fresh fruit paid for by PAC over the next 

couple of weeks as an extra treat. 

Monday: Tea and Toast and Fresh Fruit 

Wednesday: Tea and Toast and Fresh Fruit 

Friday: Hot Chocolate and Toast and Fresh Fruit 

Please let us know if you are able to volunteer for this much needed 

program for the next school year.  

 

Please join the meetings next year, “have your say “as well as listen to the everyday happenings 

at Cedar Hill. It is an opportunity to stay informed with what is going on with the school and hear 

future plans for the school and students. 

Thrifty Foods and Fairway Market Cedar Hill School cards are very easy to 

use; just simply load $ on card prior to purchasing groceries, then use the 

card for payment over and over again. It does not cost you a thing and all 

money spent on these cards raises money for the school. Please contact 

PAC if you are need of a card and we will do our best to get you one.  

 

The Cedar Hill PAC will be funding the 

decorations at the Grade 8 celebration on 

Tuesday June 26th. We have a large 

amount of Grade 8’s this year and they will 

be having a celebration and a lunch put on 

by parents that day. Please contact the 

school for information to attend the 

ceremony or to donate any food options 

to the lunch. We wish them all the best 

success in their future high schools! 

Well parents you made it through another 

year and we hope you get some time to 

take a break this summer. We also want to 

thank our Cedar Hill Teachers and 

Administrators for all they do and hope 

that the summer allows a long enough 

break for some relaxation. On Friday June 

29th the PAC Parents will be funding and 

serving Cedar Hill staff lunch. This will be 

offered on the last day that teachers are at 

school and hope it will be a nice end to 

another successful year at Cedar Hill! 

Middle School. 


